
 

 

Glatzová & Co. provided advisory services for the establishment of the investment fund 
Julius Meinl Investment SICAV, a.s. 

Prague, September 5th - The law firm Glatzová & Co. successfully provided comprehensive 
advisory services to the Julius Meinl Living group in connection with the establishment of the 
investment fund Julius Meinl Investment SICAV, a.s. and its sub-fund, The Julius Sub-Fund 2024, 
which has been opened to investors on September 2, 2024. 

Through The Julius Sub-Fund 2024, investors can invest in shares and bonds of Julius Meinl Living 
Plc, a company that develops and operates luxury hotel residences in Europe.  

The flagship project of Julius Meinl Living Plc is The Julius Prague on Senovážné náměstí, a 168-
room luxury hotel residence. The company also operates another hotel property in Budapest, and 
the opening of the new The Julius residence in Bucharest is expected soon. By the end of the last 
year, the company's assets were valued at nearly CZK 3.5 billion. 

The legal team from Glatzová & Co. was led by partner Libor Němec and the managing associate 
Andrea Pišvejcová. 

 


